December 8, 1966

Dr. David Okrent

Chairman, Advisory Committee
on Reactor Safeguards

U. S. Atomic Energy Commission
Washington, D. C.

Dear Dr. Okrent:

Transmitted herewith for the information of the Committee are
copies of the following:
eighteen (18)

COMMONWEALTH _EDISON COMPANY
(Quad~Cities Station Units 1 & 2)

Report to ABC Regulatory Staff by Newmark and Hall,
dated November 1966, on the "Adequacy of the Structural
Criteria for the Quad-~Cities Station Units 1 and 2".

Distribution: @&
P il
R&PRSB Reading
Orig: BGrimes

N. D. Masaon

£. C. Case Singerely yours, )
Bdson G. c‘ﬁ/o. Assistant Director
Division of Reactor Licensing
Enclosures:

As stated above
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